
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF MONTEBELLO 

 
Community Development Block Grant Program 

Announcement of Citizen Participation 
Notice of Fund Availability 

Request for Proposals 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Montebello (“City”) is initiating its citizen 
participation and application process for the 2022-2023 Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) funded program. The City is an entitlement community and is expected to 
receive Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds from the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for Fiscal Year 2022-2023. A maximum of fifteen 
percent (15%) may fund Public Service activities. Funding will be contingent on availability from 
HUD.  
 
CDBG funds may be used for a variety of community development and housing activities, 
including public services, social services, public facility and infrastructure improvements, and 
residential code enforcement and housing improvement projects.  
 
CDBG applications are available now. Applications must be received by the City of Montebello 
no later than 5:00 pm on Monday, February 18, 2022. Please send completed applications to: 
the Montebello City Clerk’s office located at: 1600 West Beverly Blvd., Montebello, CA 90640 
Attention: Rosemary Perich, Housing Manager. Late applications will not be accepted.  
 
The City will provide a Technical Workshop for those organizations interested in applying for 
CDBG funds, via Zoom, on Tuesday, February 10, 2022.  
 
While community residents are not eligible to apply and/or receive direct CDBG funding, 
residents are invited to complete an online community survey by visiting the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3YDYGBD.  The surveys are used to prioritize the use of 
CDBG funding and assist the City in making future grant allocations.  
                    
Those organizations desiring an application and/or wanting to participate in the Technical 
Workshop should contact:  
 
Contact:  Rosemary Perich, Housing Manager    
Phone:  (323) 887-1200 Ext. 454 
Email:  rperich@cityofmontebello.com 
 
 
The City will evaluate proposals for CDBG eligibility. After the proposals are evaluated, staff will 
make recommendations for the total amount of CDBG funds which should be allocated. The 
City Council will hold a public hearing regarding the funding allocation recommendations. The 
Montebello City Council approves final CDBG allocations. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3YDYGBD

